
 

Our Ref: 032/18 

March 2018  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

St Margaret’s Spring Concert – Wednesday 21st March 2018  

St Margaret’s Music Department would like to invite you and your friends to the annual school music 
concert. This event will take place on Wednesday 21st March 2018 at 7.00 p.m.   

This is an opportunity to hear the musical talents and skills of our students and will be a thoroughly 
enjoyable evening.      

The evening will include a mixture of bands, instrumental soloists, the school choir and band.   

The concert will begin at 7.00 p.m. and finish at around 9.15 p.m.  

There will be a short interval, during which drinks and light refreshments will be served and a Raffle 
draw will take place.  

Tickets will be on sale this week, price £5.00 for adults, £3.00 concession or a family ticket (2 adults 
and 2 children) for £15.   If you would like tickets for this event, please complete the reply slip and 
return it to Miss Smith or Miss Queen at school, with the correct remittance.  

All tickets can be collected from the music staff on receipt of payment. If your son does not collect his 
tickets we will reserve them for collection on the night.   

Yours sincerely  

 
Miss C Smith 
Director of Music  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reply slip – Please return to the Music Department 

Student's Name: _________________________________________  Form _________________ 

 

Please supply………….adult tickets and……………child/concession or ……….. family ticket(s) for the Music 
Department Spring Concert to be held on Wednesday 21st March 2018. 
 

Signed:  __________________________________  (Parent/Carer) Date __________________ 
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